
Safe Firearm Storage 
Saves Lives.

it’s a matter of life

The Archdiocese of St. Louis is providing  
FREE gun safety locks. Contact any parish office  

or the Archdiocese at GVPTF@archstl.org  
to obtain one, no questions asked.

Nearly 60 percent of adults, or someone they 
know or care about, have experienced gun 

violence in their lifetime. Locking firearms can 
reduce gun violence — including the risk of 

unintentional shootings and suicides.


